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God is One 

 
As you know, Amazing Grace Interfaith Ministry sends out over 300 FREE Newsletters on a  
bi-monthly basis during the year. Our first official issue, which I have, was printed in May 1994. 
Since COVID, we have increased our mailing to every month. 
 
For all you readers who feel News From The Heart, has benefited you, we make our 
ONCE A YEAR appeal for financial support. Your donation will help greatly with the expense 
of paper, printing, and mailing.  The cost of non-profit mailing has increased again this year. 
 
To all Consistory Members and Congregation, it would be appreciated if you would make a 
Summer Donation. We are still on Zoom the first two Sundays of every month and would 
appreciate your continued support. Service will resume September 10, 2023. 
 
Please make check out to Amazing Grace Interfaith Ministry and send to: 
 

894 Sheldon Avenue, Staten Island, New York, 10309 
 
We cannot continue to do this without your support. 
 
Amazing Grace Interfaith Ministry is a 501(c3) non-profit organization and all donations are tax 
deductible. 

Love & Blessings, 
Rev. Mary & Robert Hansen 

Rev. Dr. Jerylyn Jacob, Rev. Francine Hillpot 
 

DONATION JULY 2024 
Name________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________Zip______________________ 
 
Telephone____________________________________________ Donation_________________ 
 
****************************************************************************** 

DONATION AUGUST 2024 
Name________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________Zip______________________ 
 
Telephone____________________________________________ Donation_________________ 


